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NIOHC CL 05/2014

To: Members, Associate Members and Observers of the North
Indian Ocean Hydrographic Commission (NIOHC)

Subject: Category A Hydrography Programme sponsored by Republic of
Korea - 2015

Dear Colleagues,

Please find attached Circular Letter 65/2014, with a call for nominations for a
Category A Hydrography Programme at the University of Southern Mississippi
(USM) in USA. The programme is kindly sponsored by Republic of Korea
through the IHO Capacity Building Fund. The IHO CL has been issued in
advance in order to allow more time for candidates to prepare themselves and
to book the English tests accordingly.

| would encourage all nations within the NIOHC region to consider proposing
a suitable candidate. ‘

—

Rear Admiral Tom Karsten
UK National Hydrographer and NIOHC Chairman

Enclosures:
IHO CL 65/2014
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